

# Thank you! A Big Hug of Thanks!

Many thanks to everyone who attended the Parent Guild meeting on Wednesday, September 10, and to those who attended the Grade 9 Parent Orientation Evening on Thursday, September 11. We loved meeting all the new families and parents!

Thank you so much to all the volunteers who worked in the Cru Shoppe, the Nearly New Sale and for providing hospitality. **Many hands make light work!** 

#### **UPCOMING Parent Guild Events:**

Fashion Show – Meeting

Date: Wednesday, September 25

**Time:** 6:30-8:30 **Location:** Aulneau room

To sign up, please visit <a href="https://stpauls.events/FashionShowVolunteerSignup">https://stpauls.events/FashionShowVolunteerSignup</a>

President's Pizza Lunch

Date: Monday, October 6, 2025

\*This volunteer event is for Grade 12 parents only

### **Parent Guild Meeting**

Date: Wednesday, October 8, 2025 Location: Aulneau Room

#### **Advent Band Concert**

Date: Tuesday, November 25

### **CRU Shoppe**

Volunteers are still needed to work during the lunch hours. To sign up please visit

https://stpauls.events/CruShoppeVolunteerSignup

# **New Volunteer Opportunity:**

### **Junior Debate**

Date: December 2, 2025

To sign up for any of the above, please visit <a href="https://stpauls.events/ParentGuildVolunteerSignup">https://stpauls.events/ParentGuildVolunteerSignup</a>

If you have any questions about these upcoming events or other volunteer opportunities, please email volunteercoordinator@stpauls.mb.ca

# **Nearly New**

Gently used clothing items, including suits, blazers, dress pants, dress shirts, school uniform polo shirts, school sweatshirts and t-shirts, shoes, belts, and ties, can be dropped off at the school front office. Items donated need to be cleaned and labeled Nearly New.

All items collected will be sold at the upcoming sales. All proceeds from the Nearly New Sale are directed to the Christmas Hamper Fund!

If you have extra reusable cloth bags, those will also be accepted for upcoming sales.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Nelia Borges-Bahl, Nearly New Shoppe, Volunteer Coordinator at <a href="Neliaborges66@gmail.com">Neliaborges66@gmail.com</a>

For more information about the Parents' Guild, please visit <a href="https://www.stpauls.mb.ca/Parents/">https://www.stpauls.mb.ca/Parents/</a>



Follow -stpaulshighschool on Instagram.

